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| can hardly believe how quickly this year
has gone by. April ushers in state testing
for our 3rd and 4th graders. It is so
important for your child’s attendance to
be strong this month. Rigor in general in

April 7

Greetings Evergreen Families,

Read-A-Thon Winners
Congratulations everyone!

Our goal was met on this year's Read-A-

Thon. Wow, great job everyone!
Our winners are as follow:

all classrooms steps up, as the skills they Top Reader: Evan W., 936 minutes. Great

have been building all year are now being
applied to more complex concepts. We
appreciate you working to get your child
here every day and on time. This month
also sees the close to quarter three.
Parent Teacher Conferences are this
month. Please be watching Parent Square
as sign ups are digital.

This year we had 6 participants in our
District's Annual Science Fair, with two
taking 2nd place in their division, and a
3rd place in another division. A special
thank you to Chris Green for overseeing
our students.

The Oregon Battle of the Books happened
the last weekend in March.
Congratulations to our Evergreen team
who took second.

Please let all families with incoming
kindergartners know about April 25th, our
Kindergarten Kick Off night. Have any
family with questions call the office. Thank
you for spreading the word.

Principal Jenny Jones

job Evan! I'll be dropping by your goody

bag later today.

Matthew A. and Hank M. were soo000

close.

Class with the most minutes read: Hults
Class with the most money raised:

Quinn

Student with the most money raised:

Matthew A.

This month:
April 4th: End of third Quarter

Week of April 8th: Conferences,

please _signiup through Parent
Square.

April 8th: 2:30 PTO
April 11th: Coin Drive Ends
April 15th: Site Council 3:00
April 25th: Kick Off to Kinder



